
To: House Committee on Transportation 

From: Jeremy Reed, Chief Engineer of the Highway Division, Agency of 

Transportation 

Date: 02/26/2025 

Subject: Additional Testimony 

 

During today’s testimony, Rep. Pouch inquired about how we are doing 

compared to other states with our bridge conditions.  The link below takes 

you to the NBIS reporting site.  Unfortunately, the information is not 

condensed into an easy comparable table.   I did take the liberty to 

calculate the number of bridges in poor condition for Vermont and some of 

our neighboring states.  

 

https://www.fhwa.dot.gov/bridge/britab.cfm 

 

 

VT = 3% 

NH = 7.5% 

MA = 8.9 % 

NY = 9.4% 

ME = 15.4 %   

 

https://www.fhwa.dot.gov/bridge/britab.cfm

